
 
Good morning, 
 
As you are all aware, England will be playing in the semi-finals on Wednesday 11th July @ 7pm. Our 
children and families are very excited about this and want to watch the game.  
 
We want to ensure that the production can go ahead as the children and staff really have all worked 
so hard during the last few weeks. Therefore, we are moving the performance start time to 5.00pm 
and aim to be finished by 6.30pm. All children need to be brought back to school for 4.30pm via the 
main school entrance, where they will then go into class in order to be registered and to get changed 
into their costumes. 
 
All children will need to be collected via their external classroom door at 6.30pm on Wednesday.  
 
Thank you very much for your support regarding this matter.  
 
Come on England! It’s coming home   
 
Regards, 
 
Charley Oldham 
Headteacher 
 


